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Highlights



Halloween

So much fun on 
Halloween! Everyone 
had great costumes. 

Our Halloween for 
Hunger campain raised 
1300lbs of food and  
$200 in donations. 

Way to go, Salmo 
students!





Multi-Age Activity - Respect:   Making Talking Sticks

To demonstrate an 
understanding of 
the concept of 
respect, students 
worked in 
multi-age groups to 
create talking 
sticks. They 
learned the 
importance of 
listening 
respectfully and 
taking turns.





Remembrance Day 

All classes learned about the 

importance of Remembrance 

Day, and the meaning it has to 

us as Canadians. Students 

then created various pieces of 

art which was displayed 

throughout the gym during the 

assembly. 

There were multiple music 

performances hosted by Ms. 

Nieva-Carter and the students 

did a wonderful job!  



Other activities this month…

Play in the K - Our early connections 
initiative continues to be well received. 
We had 11 children and their families 
attend in November.

Fostering Literacy - Many thanks to our 
community tutors who are here weekly 
to read with students

Lunch clubs -Creativity club, volleyball, 
basketball and choir are all well 
attended!

Fall assessments and progress reports - 
Teachers sent home progress reports 
and are meeting with parents

Scholastic Book Fair - This is always a 
huge success! Many thanks to our 
volunteers.



Looking forward and coming up…

Nov. 24 - Multi-Age Activity - Courage 

Dec. 5 - Assembly: Humility

Dec. 15 - Winter Assembly Sing-Along 

Dec. 16 - Last day of School 

Dec. 17-Jan. 2 - Winter break



Budget 
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How you can Partner with us..

Winter ActivitiesTeacher Appreciation


